
Newsletter
POST #712

NOVEMBER  2012

Visit our web site:
alpost712pa.org

Visit our web site:  alpost712pa.org

    

     POST OFFICERS     

      Commander                      
 JIM BACH
      Sr. Vice-Commander    
 AL DI LEMBO
      Jr. Vice-Commander         
 DON ROTTMAN
      Adjutant                          
 BOB ESSEY
      Finance Offi cer               
 BILL MARTINIS
      Service Offi cer          
 HOMER KING
      Chaplain                         
 BOB BLEICHNER
      Judge Advocate              
 BOB HARTUNG
      Sgt-At-Arms                 
 RALPH CASCIELLO
      Sgt-At-Arms                  
 STAN TUMAS
      Parliamentarian            
 BOB LYPE

Phone: 412.653.1555 Phone: 412.653.1555 

PLEASANT  HILLS  AMERICAN  LEGIONPLEASANT  HILLS  AMERICAN  LEGION

Greetings from the Commander
Since November is the month to remember all veterans, 
Post 712 will celebrate Veterans Day on Saturday, Novem-
ber 10. All Members of the Post are invited to attend a buffet 
luncheon on that day beginning at 1:00 PM. Hope to see our 
veterans there.

For your future planning, it should be noted that the Post
will hold its annual Children’s Christmas Party on Satur-
day, December 8th beginning at 11:00 AM The party this 
year will be held in the meeting room at the Post. All
children and family can enter via the side door. All members’ 
children and grand children two thru ten years old can come 
and visit with Santa and Mrs. Claus. There will be hot dogs, 
cookies, drinks and gifts. Children must be accompanied by 
an adult (please limit two adults per family). A signup sheet 
will be at the bar beginning in early November. The fi nal 
sign-up date will be Monday, November 26. 
Volunteers are needed.

Also, please remember to bring in 
non-perishable food items for the 
Pleasant Hills Food Bank. 
This is the time of year when 
there is the most need.

For God and Country I am
Jim Bach, Commander
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Monthly Events

Entertainment Meeting  .......................  Nov 1  6:00
Legion Meeting   ....................................  Nov 5   7:00
Legion Riders Meeting  .........................  Nov 6   7:00
Veterans Day Lunch  ............................  Nov 10     1:00
Corporation Meeting  ............................  Nov 12  7:00
ALA liver & onions dinner  ...................  Nov 15     4:00
ALA trip to Mountaineer  .....................  Nov 18

Thanksgiving Day Closed
ALA Meeting   .......................................  Nov 29    7:00

   FRIDAY  KITCHEN  SPECIALS
November 2   Lasagna, salad, garlic bread

November 9   Pork, sauerkraut, mashed pot, salad, rolls

November 16  Shish Kabobs, rice, salad, rolls

November 23  KITCHEN CLOSED

November 30  Reuben sandwich

Bingo every Wednesday.
Bring your friends for 

a night of fun and 
enjoy our Wednesday 

menu featuring 
$1.50 burgers.

BINGO at POST 712
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AUXILIARY CORNER
Just a reminder of upcoming events. A get-together for
Mike and Linda Hirsh is coming soon. Get details at
the bar. The ALA is having a liver and onions night on
November 15 from 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM. The price is
$7.00. Calendar tickets for December will be here at
the end of October. The trip to Mountaineer Casino is
scheduled for November 18, leaving the Post at 10:00 AM
and returning at 6:00 PM. Price is $23.00 and the Casino
will give $25.00 in free slot play.

Veterans Day is November 10 at 1:00 PM. 
Children’s Xmas party is December 8 at 
11:00 AM. There is a need for comfort 
items and any donation that can be 
made for the homeless veterans.

God Bless and protect our Troops
Maryann Marunich, ALA President

BUS TRIP TO 

MOUNTAINEER CASINO
The Ladies Auxiliary of Post 712

are sponsoring a bus trip to Mountaineer  

    on Sunday, 

    November 18.

    The cost is $23.00  

    per person and   

            everyone will  

     receive $25.00 in

    FREE SLOT PLAY.

The bus will leave the 

Post at 10:00 AM,

returning at 6:00 PM. 

There will be a sign up sheet at the bar.

Liver & 

Onions Dinner

Thursday, November 15

4:00pm to 7:00pm

Cost $7.00
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Post 712
The Riders want to thank all Veterans past and present for 
their service to our country this Veterans Day.

Our ride to the Applefest in Franklin was rained out but 
we were able to ride up to Ohio Pyle to enjoy the beautiful 
scenery of the area a week later. 

Dues for 2013 are due by December 28th of $12.00 (no cash 
please). Mail to the post or drop off a check (in an envelope) 
written out to: Legion Riders Post 712. 

The Christmas 
party will be on 
Saturday, Decem-
ber 15th. Mark 
your calendars 
Riders!!

Post 712 wishes to recognize our SONS organization 
for covering the cost of having  our kitchen 

professionally cleaned . . . 
THANKS GUYS


